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Roxanne Maher

From: miltnal@aol.com
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 9:19 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Ethics committee

290 Whalehead Rd  
Gales aFerry Ct 06335.. 
 
Attention to the  Administration Committee for the formation of an Ethics Commitee. 
To Whom It May Concern. 
As citizens of Ledyard  since 1972, we are very concerned with the apparent reluctance of some 
in  our town to establish an Ethics Committee.  Although this matter has been proposed and 
discussed for sometime, there has been no result.  Ledyard is known as a community which works to 
provide and protect the needs and desires of its citizens.  As issues become more complicated it is 
important that we safeguard our standards and goals. An ethics committee is vital in that regard. 
Thank you for your time and effort serving Ledyard/Gales Ferry 
 Alice and Milton D Schroeder sr. 


